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MEDIA RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

 
 
DATE:  March 8, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Temporary water service interruption for NE Lakewood Drive Area 
 
Contact person: Tim Gross, City Engineer/Director of Public Works 

541-574-3366 
 
 
The City of Newport Public Works Department advises there will be a temporary interruption of water 
service for NE Lakewood Drive, from the intersection of NE Jackson Place to the end of NE 
Lakewood Drive, on Tuesday, March 12, 2019, from 8:00 AM until Noon.  
 
Individual notices have been provided to the affected residences. 
 
This is for work being performed on the Lakewood Pump Station.  
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 
 


